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27 September 2012 

 

Dear Donors, Partners and Supporters:  

This letter is to inform you that I will be leaving Vietnam next month and moving to Bangkok to take up a 

new role with the Habitat for Humanity International (HFHI) Asia-Pacific Office. I have enjoyed living in 

Hanoi for almost 8 years, first working with World Concern and since February 2010, with Habitat for 

Humanity Vietnam.    

Our new Country Director for Vietnam is Ms. Kelly Koch, who has several years experience in leadership 

positions with HFHI in Europe/Central Asia, as well as in Asia-Pacific. Ms. Kelly will be based in our Ho Chi 

Minh City office effective October 01, 2012.  

I am confident you will find Ms Kelly an excellent choice for Habitat Vietnam and the communities and 

people we serve. I wish her the very best of luck and invite you to join me in welcoming her to Vietnam.  

Thank you all for your continuing support and cooperation.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Robin Shell 

Country Director 
Habitat for Humanity Vietnam 
 
 


